
 

 

 
  

 Our ref:  DWERA-001915 

 Enquiries: Jennifer Fortune, Ph 6364 6449 

 
Mr Mike Archer  
Chief Executive Officer 
Locked Bag 1 
Busselton WA 6280 
city@busselton.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Att: Jennifer May – Manager Commercial Services 
jennifer.may@busselton.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Archer 
 
NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE AUDIT OF STATEMENT 1088 
 
The Department of Water and Environmental Regulation (the department) has 
undertaken a compliance audit of Busselton–Margaret River Airport Expansion 
proposal to verify the City of Busselton’s compliance with the implementation 
conditions of Ministerial Statement 1088.  The Compliance Audit Report details the 
compliance status of each implementation condition and is enclosed for your 
information. 
 
The audit has determined that City of Busselton has demonstrated an acceptable level 
of compliance with the implementation conditions of Statement 1088. 
 
No response is required in relation to this matter. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Jennifer Fortune on 6364 6449 or 
Jennifer.fortune@dwer.wa.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Hugh Lance 
A/Manager Audit 
COMPLIANCE AND ENFORCEMENT 
 
18 / 08 / 2021 
  
Encl. DWER Compliance Audit Report – Statement 1088 
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